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Notice Board 

 

All parents/carers are kindly reminded to check their child’s 
hair regularly for signs of headlice.   

Head lice can be difficult to spot, even when the head is 
closely inspected, they’re very small whitish or grey-brown 
insects that range from the size of a pinhead to the size of a 
sesame seed.   

 

Wednesday 13th March 

Football Club 3.20pm - 4.15pm 

Children will need their PE Kits for this club 

Please collect your child from the hall door at 4.15pm  

~~~~~~~~~ 

Crafty Creations Club 3.20pm — 4.15pm 

Please collect your child from the hall door at 4.15pm 

(Pupils in year 5 and 6 who have permission to walk home can now do 
so again as the nights are now lighter)  

 

Thursday 14th March 

Spring Fever Disco 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1, 2 & 3  

3:50pm - 4:50pm  

Year 4/5 & 5/6 

5:00pm - 6:00pm 

All children will need to be collected from the hall door after the  

disco. 

Friday 15th March 

Red Nose Day 

Children can wear something red or have a red accessory in return 
for a 50p donation to charity. 

 

Have a Great Weekend 
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Friday 15 March will see High Bank school turn-
ing RED to celebrate Red Nose Day.  We are 

asking that you go ‘red-to-toe’.  

Dust off your ruby slippers, pop on your t-shirts 
or simply don a red accessory in return for a 

50p donation to this very worthy cause. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Thoughts for the weekend 

A moment to remember the people who make our 
life special in so many different ways.  

Friday afternoon saw our children and extended 
High Bank family come together for our annual  

“Special Person’s afternoon Tea” 

Stick me on 
your fridge  

Storey Rashford Pankhurst Peake 

1st Place:291 2nd Place:286 3rd Place:280 4th Place:279 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It was lovely to see so many parents and carers 
attend the event and the children were all de-

lighted to perform for their grown ups. 
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